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Hello,
I am a post-doc at the International Collaboration for Repair Discoveries under Wolf Tetzlaff. I am looking to recruit some volunteers for our lab, and I was hoping to disseminate the posting to your students. Any assistance you can provide would be appreciated!
Thanks,

Bethany Kondiles, PhD
she/her
Postdoctoral Research Fellow
Tetzlaff Lab
International Collaboration on Repair Discoveries
Department of Zoology, University of British Columbia
kondiles@icord.org

You may receive emails from me outside of typical work hours. Do not feel obligated to respond outside of your normal working hours.
